
20/06/2020 

MS Sonya Watson 
5 / 16 soldiers AVE 
FRESHWATER NSW 2096 
sonya.watson@uac.edu.au 

RE: DA2020/0543 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Dear Assessment officer,

I disagree with this development on three main issues.

1. We have very very old buildings remaining in freshwater. And buildings such as these create 
character and history for our little village.

2. Weve had multiple new developments in Freshwater over the last 8 years, which promise 
more shops and enhancements to our community. All that has happened is that most of the 
shops have closed in Lawrence St and we lost a fresh fruit vege shop, the legendary growers 
and we lost our local iga, not to mention a newsagents, several clothes shops and laundromat. 

3. Our small streets cant cope with more traffic, and as this is at a significant intersection, it will 
greatly impact traffic.

Please dont allow this to proceed,

Regards

Sonya watson

Sent: 20/06/2020 2:33:34 PM
Subject: Online Submission


